
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 479 (SB 159) 2024 Regular Session Cathey

New law creates the Preserving Lawful Utilization of Services for Veterans Act that provides
for protection for veterans against person's receiving compensation for providing certain
services to veterans.

New law provides for certain circumstances that an individual or business is prohibited from
providing services to veterans for compensation.

New law provides for limitations on the amount of compensation received for providing the
services.

New law requires the person providing services to veterans to provide a written disclosure
containing information regarding veteran's services.

New law provides that violations of new law constitute an unfair, false, misleading, or
deceptive act or practice in the conduct of trade or commerce under the Unfair Trade
Practices and Consumer Protection Law.

New law requires entities that assist veterans with initial disability claims to provide certain
information to the Dept. of Veterans Affairs.

Effective June 3, 2024.

(Adds R.S. 29:296)


